From: BCCAS Accounts <Accounts@pccas.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 7 November 2018 11:06 AM

To: soleviop@bigpond.com

Subject: Anneliese Court Lot 6 Insurance Claim

Hi Marshall
Em..:m<m received the insurance claim refund from CHU ($3,339)

Please could you advise your bank details so that we can transfer the monies to your account.

Thank You

Regards

Jaye Colling
Accounts - BCCAS
Tel: 07 5538 6400
Fax: 07 5538 6477

" Body Corporate & Community
Administration Services Pty Ltd

PO Box 8959 Gold Coast Mail Centre
QLD 9726 Australia
*sexe IMPORTANT NOTICE ****

This email and any attachments transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not

If you are not the intended recipient or if you believe this is an unsolicited email, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this email or contact BCCAS representatives on accounts@becas.com.au then
promptly destroy this ernail and any copies of this email

use, reproduce, disclose or distribute the information contained in this email.

BCCAS will be closed for the Christmas Break from 12pm Wednesday 19th December 2018
and re-open on Tuesday 8th January 2019 at 9.00 am.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

L /026



